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  HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 14th June to Thursday 20th June 2019 

                     Esmae in Little Acorns will be 4                                                  Abigail in Hazel will be 6 

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This 

week’s 

Attendance 

Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

 
Well done    

Hazel 

Class 

99.3% 

this week! 

HAWTHORN 99.0% 1 8 17 

SYCAMORE 97.7% 4 6 16 

HAZEL 99.3% 8 9 15 

OAK 97.9% 2 7 11 

CHESTNUT 97.3% 2 5 10 

PALM 94.0% 9 1 8 

ASH 95.3% 13 4 7 

WILLOW 95.2% 5 3 5 

ELM 94.8% 2 2 3 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET - 96% 
This week’s attendance– 96.7%% 

We have met our target this week.    

New Classes in September- Meet the Teacher 

Please come along after school on Monday 1st July to 

meet your new teacher in September.  

 

Oak Class will move to  Hazel Class-   

Mrs Wheeler  

Ash Class will move to Willow Class-     

Mrs Aitkens 

Elm Class will move to Palm Class-       

Mrs Birdi 

Palm Class will move to Hawthorn Class -  

Miss Habershon 

Hazel Class will move to Sycamore Class-   

Mrs Arrowsmith 

Willow Class will move to Chestnut Class-  

Miss Staff and Ms Payne (Fri) 

 

Children will be spending the afternoon in their  

new class on Monday 1st July 

Coming up soon… 
Non Uniform Day– Friday 21st June  

Dental Survey for consented children—Friday 21st June 

Summer Fayre—Wednesday 26th June 3.30pm 

Meet your new teacher-Monday 1st July 3.20pm 

               

 

NAG ON THE RAG 
No colourful large bows should be worn in girls hair.     
Only small plain bows should be worn.                                                       
Thankyou.  

 

Wednesday 26th June 

3.30-5.00pm 

It’s that time of year again and we are busy  
planning our Summer Fayre 

Raffle Tickets 

We have some amazing raffle prizes including Bowling 

and Cinema tickets. Tobogganing at the Snowdome, 

Dudley Zoo tickets, hampers, gift cards and many 

more. Tickets are £1 from the School Office or your 

child can bring in £1 in a named envelope. Available now 

and the draw will take place at the Summer Fayre. 

Toys/Books request 

We are asking for donations of good quality books 

and toys to sell at our Summer Fayre. Please pass 

onto the school office or your class teacher.  

We are organising a CAKE SALE for our Fayre so 

any donations would be greatly appreciated– please 

bring in on 25th/26th June. THANK YOU! 
Non-Uniform Day 

Children can come to school in non uniform on Friday 21st 

June in exchange for donating a bottle for the tombola for 

the Summer Fayre. Any type of bottle, or jar would be 

appreciated. 

Lunch Menu Week 3 

Uniform Orders         
If you would like to order new uniform for your child for            
September please place an order at the school office by Friday 
28th June or visit Kids Essentials in Rubery.                                                         

Your child has come home with a paper bag. We 

would be grateful if your child can decorate the bag 

in a summer theme design and fill with  something to 

sell at the Summer Fayre. Ideas include sweets, pencils, 

books, toys etc. Thank you for your support.  


